
NOTE:  In case of bad weather, the activity will be shifted to a venue site provided with shelter.  If Typhoon 
warning of level 8 is up and/or Black Rain Storm Signal is hoisted, the activity will be cancelled. 

 
 
Dear Biochemistry Alumni, 

  
The Biochemistry Alumni Association and the Department of Biochemistry cordially invites you 
and your family to attend our annual BBQ picnic (see below for details) in early Jan 2007.   
 
 
Date：   6 January 2007 (Sat)  
Destination：  Rotary Club Park BBQ Site, Tai Mo Shan Country Park 
    (大帽山郊野公園扶輪公園燒烤場)      
Meeting Time： 9:30am sharp (back at ~2:30pm) 
Meeting place： Bus stop to Ma On Shan（just opposite to CUHK KCR front exit） 
Fees：   HK$60（Free for children under 11 years old） 
 

Registration Deadline：   15 Dec 2006 (Fri) 
 
Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact me at (852) 26098024 or by email: 
kbwong@cuhk.edu.hk.  We sincerely hope that you and your family members can join us. 
 
With our warmest regards, 

 
 
 
 

K. P. Fung 
Chairman of Department of Biochemistry, 

The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

K. B. Wong 
President of Biochemistry Alumni 

Association, CUHK 
 

 
Reply slip for BBQ Picnic 2007 

 
I would like to join/not join* the BBQ picnic on 6th January 2007 and will bring ________ 
people to attend the activity. Enclosed is a bank cheque (Cheque no: _____________) of HK$ 
___________ for the BBQ fees. (HK$ 60 per adult and free for children under 11 years old) 
 
Name: ____________________ (Chinese) _______________(English) 
Year of Graduation: __________ (BSc) _________ (MPhil)__________ (PhD) __________ 
Contact Telephone: ___________________Fax: ____________________ 
Email address: _____________________________________ 
Corresponding address (Please print in English): 
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 
 
(All crossed cheques should be made payable to “The Chinese University of Hong Kong”. Please write your name 
and contact telephone at the back of the cheque.  Completed reply slip and payment cheque(s) should be posted to: 
“Department of Biochemistry, The Chinese University of Hong Kong, Shatin, N.T. Hong Kong” using the 
provided prepaid envelope.) 


